
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

North Star News 
             September 2018 

For absences or to talk to the 
staff directly call 505.504.4557 

Or email us at 
northstar@childrens-choice.org 

To speak with the Children’s 
Choice office call 505.296.2880 

 

 

Important Dates  

Monday September 1st School and 
CC will be closed in observance of 

Labor Day. 

Tuesday September 4th 
Enrichment classes begin. Please 

check the listings outside the 
library windows to ensure you 

know what classes your child is in. 

Thursday September 13th from 
2:30-5:15 Our first field trip will be 

to the zoo. Please let us know if 
you would like your child to stay 

back at the site. 

 

 

 

Exploring structures 

We challenged the kids to build a 
structure that could hold a blanket 
roof with several different rooms.  
They kids nailed it! They worked 
together to build several different 

structures and did a fine job 
cleaning it up afterward! 

“We are building a double screen TV 
so we can both play Fortnite!” 

“We need to connect them all at the top.” 

“Let’s make little pets to keep in the 
house. Maybe a little dinosaur!” 

“Look, our house has curtains! Can you take a picture for our moms!?” 

Keep an eye out for more building 
challenges in the CC Construction Area! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A review of the Children’s Choice 
Antonio Bay Inn 

Sitting on the dock of the Antonio 
Bay Inn (in the Drama area), I am 
reminded of the spectacular breakfast 
I had there just moments ago. All the 
food was delicious and delectable and 
the coffee was out of this world. I ate 
a light and fluffy croissant with a 
Denver omelet and an airy stack of 
pancakes. The service was top notch.  
They even had a couple of puppies to 
keep you company when dinning 
alone.  

They now offer a menu for drive thru 
customers who are in a rush but want 
a quality meal! Choose from the 
delightful menu if you’re looking for a 
quick pick me up. Located in the 
heart of Children’s Choice North Star, 
this restaurant is the finest we have 
known!  

 

5 stars   

Highly recommend! 

 

Spray Bottle Field 
Art! 

Armed with spray 
bottles full of water 

colors and bundled up 
in trashbag outfits to 

keep us clean, we made 
some abstract art as a 

group! Spraying all over 
the grass and canvas we 
created some beautiful 

pieces!  A special thanks 
to the 5th graders for 
setting things up and 

cleaning up afterwards! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are Getting Dramatic 

A Big thanks to Heather Yeo who came to 
visit and teach us all about the art of theater. 
We played improv games and did small 
group work. We explored what we look like 
when expressing different emotions.  
Everyone loved preforming, especially when 
we had very short scripts to remember. We 
had A LOT of laughs! Theater games are a 
great way to learn how to speak in front of 
others and get creative in a safe space.  We 
are looking forward to exploring more drama 
this year at Children Choice! 

 

 

Here are some moments we captured in the community last month! 


